STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

PAUL R. LEPAGE PAUL MERCER
GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT

To: All Interested Persons Date Issued: April 22, 2016

Pursuant to the State of Maine Revolving Loan Fund Rules, Chapter 595, Section C.5. we have
prepared an Environmental Assessment (EA) for:

Portland Water District
Falmouth Mill Creek Force Main Replacement Project

A detailed description of the project is contained in the attached EA. A review of the proposed
project by the Maine Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) reveals no significant
advesse effects and that the quality of the human environment will be improved by the proposed
project. Therefore, an Environmental Impact Statement will not be prepared.

Comments relative to this decision may be submitted to the DEP for review. No administrative
action will be taken for at least thirty (30) calendar days after issuance of this Finding.

Additional information is available for public review at the Maine Department of Environmental
Protection, Bureau of Water Quality, 25 Tyson Drive, Augusta, Maine,
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John N. True, Engineering Services Manager Date

Division of Water Quality Management
Bureau of Water Quality
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